
 

INDUSTRY ADVISORY

 

October 17, 1997
No. SIA-4s

Terminal-to-Network Interface for Megalink(TM)

Withdrawal of previously issued disclosure
documentation. 

Stentor, on behalf of its Telecommunications Companies, announces the
cancellation of documentation as follows:

Withdrawn
Document

Replaced by: The IDs were referenced in
Bulletins:

ID-0005 (all
versions)
ID-0015

ID-0030 - Bell
Canada
ID-0031 - TCI
ID-0032 - MTS
ID-0033 - NBTel
ID-0034 - MT&T

TAPAC Bulletin No. 90-07,
dated December 14, 1990
TAPAC Bulletin No. 93-05,
dated April 27, 1993
TAPAC Bulletin No. 93-08,
dated December 22, 1993
TAPAC Bulletin No. 96-10,
dated June 27, 1996
TAPAC Bulletin No. 96-12,
dated July 29, 1996
Stentor Industry Advisory SIA-4d,
dated March 26, 1997
Stentor Industry Advisory SIA-4l,
dated September 10, 1997
Stentor Industry Advisory SIA-4m,
dated October 3, 1997

NewTel and Island Tel do not currently offer Megalink service.

For further information, please contact: 

Stentor Resource Centre Inc.
Director – Interface Standards Research
160 Elgin Street, Room 480
Ottawa, Ontario, K1G 3J4  Canada 

Tel:  (in Canada) 1-800-265-6608
Tel:  (Worldwide) (613) 781-6816
Fax:  (613) 781-6454
e-mail:  disclosure@stentor.ca 
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